| (9/26/2014) Marge Schmuckal - Re: Permit for 34 Howard ' ~ Page 1|

From: Tom Landry <tomlandry@benchmarkmaine.com>
To: Marge Schmuckal <MES@portlandmaine.gov>
Cce: Ann Machado <AMACHADO@portlandmaine.gov>, Lauren Reiter <faurenjreiter@y...

Date: 92412014 5:04 PM

Subject; Re: Permit f%&iﬂgﬂwdj 2014 —p1 A0~ |4~ = ,,mg;

Thanks. We will bring in.{Yes. Do a withdrawal.
Tom Landry

Broker/Owner

BENCHMARK Real Estate

Sent by iPhone 207-939-0185

> On Sep 24, 2014, at 4:49 PM, Marge Schmuckal <MES@portiandmaine.gov> wrote:
>

> Bring in your receipt - a portion will be deducted for the review time already used by staff. | will take this
as a withdrawal of your application, not just a hold. if it is just a hold, then there would be no refund. Is
that accurate?

> Marge

>

> >>> Tom Landry <tomilandry@benchmarkmaine.com> 9/24/2014 4:45 PM >>>

> We want to put this all on hold as we reconsider the property potential. How do | get a reimbursement?
=9

> Tom Landry

> Broker/Owner

> BENCHMARK Real Estate

> Sent by iPhone 207-939-0185

>

> Notice: Under Maine law, documents - including e-mails - in the possession of public officials or city
employees about government business may be classified as public records. There are very few
exceptions. As a result, please be advised that what is written in an e-mail could be released to the public
andfor the media if requested.



